
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: PAB/KB 

13th November 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you that as things currently stand Year 7 students should return to 

school on Monday 16th November (unless you have recently received a separate ‘close 

contact’ letter from us asking your child to self-isolate for 14 days). We will of course 

continue to communicate any further information or change to this plan if required. 

The whole of the Year 7 zone has been deep cleaned today in preparation for the return of 

the students. 

We apologise for the inconvenience caused but we must put safety first. We thank the vast 

majority of parents for their support at this challenging time.   

Take care and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr P Abram 
Head of School  
 


